Date:14-11-2023

To,

The Webmaster,

IIT Kanpur

Subject: Notice of the Cancellation of tender: Reference number ‘ITK/BSBE/SP/NC-01
Dear Sir,

This is to inform you that the tender for Reference number ‘IITK/IBSBE/SP/NC-01’

Date 18-09-2023 issued by IIT Kanpur has been cancelled for Bio safety cabinet. This
. decision was made after careful consideration of various factor affecting the project
requirements.

Due to unforeseen circumstances and changes in our priorities, we have determined that the
tender is no longer necessary at this time. We appreciate the time and resources invested by
each participant in preparing their documents.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Thanks
Dr. Sai Prasad Pydi
Dept of BSBE

IIT Kanpur
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